
 
Daily Announcements: September 17, 2019 -Day 2 

 
● 7th & 8th graders looking to join Art Club, please pick up a permission slip from 

Mrs.McCarthy (room 159) or Mrs.Szczerbacki (room 161) and find out more information. 

Don’t worry 6th graders, you will have a chance to join the second half of the year. 

● Environmental Club will have their first meeting on Wednesday, September 25th right after 

school in Room 112. A sign-up sheet will be outside Room 112- please sign up so 

arrangements can be made for buses home. 

● Auditions for the school musical for Once on This Island Jr. will be held on September 24th 

for sixth graders and September 25th for 7/8th graders. Please read all of the information 

outside of Room 146 and be sure to sign-up as soon as possible. 

● Several buses will not allow bus passes this year due to the high numbers of students on 

current bus routes. Signs with the trips that will not allow passes are posted throughout the 

school. 

 
 
 

 


